
Main points from discussion: How can we improve the 
support given by the EMEP centres to the countries? 
 
 
1. Gun Lövblad (Sweden) 
To MSC-W: Analysis of the influence of climate on the change of frequency of 
episodes of weather related to air pollution during the period 19980 – 2000. 
 
2. Dick Derwent (UK) 
To CCC: Assessment of problems related with artefacts concerning measurements of 
nitric acid, nitrate, ammonia and ammonium (more specific than flagging). 
 
3. Melanij a Lesnjak (Slovenia) 
To MSC-W: Request for information on emissions from the large point sources.  
Response from MSC-W: No information of this type at MSC-W at present. Request 
should be made to the countries. 
 
4. Niels Heidam (Denmark): 
To MSC-W and MSC-E: Will transboundary calculations will be in operation and 
when? 
Response from MSC-W: Yes they will be produced. Provisional matrices will be 
ready early next year.  
Response from MSC-E: Matrices for heavy metals are available now. 
 
5. Wolfgang Spangl (Austr ia): 
To MSC-W: Request for the assessment and feedback on representativity of the 
Alpine sites for the region. Are they located in the right places?  There is influence of 
Salzburg on measured NOx concentration in St. Koloman. There are no complaints 
from MSC-W. What about relocation of this station to more remote place? Is it a 
problem for MSC-W? 
 


